
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 28, 2021 

 

 

 

Smyth County News & Messenger 

Marion, Virginia 24354 

 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

 

Please publish the following in the Saturday, October 2, 2021 and Saturday, October 9, 

2021 issues of the Smyth County News: 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Town of Marion will hold a public hearing to solicit public comment on the 

consideration of an ordinance adopting changes to Chapter 22 Businesses Articles 

Section 22-33 Requirements (c) annual due date. A copy of the proposed ordinance 

changes is on file in the Clerk's Office at the Marion Town Hall. The public hearing will 

be held on Monday, October 18, 2021 at 5:30 pm at the Marion Town Hall, 138 West 

Main Street, where any citizen of the Town of Marion may appear and express thereon. 

For additional information contact Bill Rush, Town Manager.  (276) 378-5019.  

 

By Authority of the Marion Town Council,  

 

   

   TOWN OF MARION 

   David P. Helms, Mayor 

 

 

 

 


